
Dear Parents,

Welcome to St. Ursula School! We want to remind parents and students that

learning is continuous and that the summer can be a great time to extend learning,

as well as enjoy the outdoors and relax a bit. This summer, the students will have

work assigned to them through a cumulative packet. The work will be composed of

review and progressive work, which will keep their math skills fresh through the

summer months to prepare them for the next grade level. Each packet has 20

pages.

You may print the packets out, the students can complete the packets

electronically using Kami, or the work can all be completed neatly numbered on

loose-leaf paper. The work will be graded.  Please encourage students to spend time

thinking about how to approach the problem and showing their work; calculators are

not necessary to complete the problems. All students are required to turn the

completed packet to school on the first day. Directions for turning the packet in

electronically will be given to students on the first day of class by their new math

teacher.

Students should be able to successfully complete the assignments by spending five

minutes each day working on them (a total of 2.5 hours each month); this is an

estimated time and will vary for each student. We are very excited to be able to

offer this review for your children.

If there are any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Hernandez mhernandez@stursula.org

Mrs. Lyons plyons@stursula.org

Mrs. Marinaro smarinaro@stursula.org

Mr. Petersam dpetersam@stursula.org










































